
 
 

COLLEGE OF CHIROPODISTS OF ONTARIO REGISTRAR 

The College of Chiropodists announces the departure of Felecia Smith, LLB, CAO & Registrar, effective 

January 20, 2021. The College thanks Ms. Smith for her many years of service to the College, particularly 

during the unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic, and wishes her all the best for the future. 

During the transition, Ms. Julie Maciura will step in to assist the College as Acting Registrar. 

Ms. Maciura is the Managing Partner of Steinecke Maciura LeBlanc, a law firm in Toronto. Ms. Maciura 

has practiced exclusively in the area of professional regulation for over 25 years, assisting the Councils, 

committees and staff of regulatory colleges in meeting their fiduciary and statutory obligations.  

In the coming weeks, the College of Chiropodists of Ontario will begin its search for a new Registrar. I am 

confident that the selected candidate will inherit a superb and dedicated staff and an organization with 

a clear vision and strong strategic plan to help it achieve its public protection mandate. The College will 

update registrants and stakeholders regarding the results of its Registrar search as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Stavropoulos, DPM 
President, Council of College of Chiropodists of Ontario 
 


